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Ambassador Dr. Vidhu P. Nair met Ms. Shirin Kubayeva renowned coach of 

Turkmen national female wrestling team and holder of titles “International Master of 

Sports”, "Honored Coach of Turkmenistan" in the Embassy on April 11, 2023. Ms. 

Kubayeva warmly recalled her visit to India in 2002, 2012 and 2022 for the Asian 

wrestling competitions and her wonderful experience in meeting Indian counterparts. 

Some photos of the meeting are attached:  

 


